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Decision by Karnataka High Court in Hijab case is welcome: ABVP 
 

It is necessary to follow uniform dresscode in educational institutions. 

 

The Akhil Bharatiya Vidyarthi Parishad welcomes the decision of the Karnataka High Court to ban 
any sectarian clothing in addition to the uniform, including the hijab, in educational institutions. This 
decision has been taken by the High Court after hearing the matter for a long time and considering 
the arguments of all the parties. ABVP is of the view that uniforms for all should be promoted in 
educational institutions. 

 

During the hearing in the court, the hon’ble court cleared that wearing of hijab by Muslim women is 
not said to be necessary for Islam and it is necessary to come in a certain uniform in the school 
premises against which students cannot raise any objection. 

 

National General Secretary of Akhil Bharatiya Vidyarthi Parishad, Ms Nidhi Tripathi said, 
"Education is a means of moving man towards upliftment. For this, educational institutions must be 
kept away from orthodox beliefs and the students themselves should also do away with cult-oriented 
thought and help to strengthen an inclusive educational environment. 
 

 

(This Press Release has been issued by Central Office Secretary Sumit Pandey.) 
 

 


